
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 1/3/2014 12:28:58 PM
To: cgm@cpuc.ca.gov (cgm@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Lunch with Redacted

Hi Cathy!

Happy new year.

Erik J and I were just talking (it is quiet enough at work this week to do that!) and we thought 
it would be fun to have a gathering of the Red fan club.

Tentatively thinking about lunch on Friday, February 28 at Perbacco on California so that 
Rosemary could take the ferry over and walk to the restaurant.

Could you attend?

Thinking about you, Evelyn Lee, Kim Malcolm, Lynn Carew and Erik and me.

I never see you and miss you.

Hope things are generally well.

Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

Ejpge.com
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